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Yvette Gavin Consulting Achieves Certification as Participant in
SBA's 8(a) Business Development Program

Conyers, Georgia, March 13, 2024 — Yvette Gavin Consulting (YCG), a leading provider of strategic
consulting services, is thrilled to announce its official certification as a Participant in the U.S. Small
Business Administration’s (SBA) 8(a) Business Development Program. This prestigious designation opens up
significant opportunities for YGC to further expand its impact in the federal marketplace and underscores
the company's commitment to growth and excellence.

The 8(a) Business Development Program is designed to assist small businesses in gaining access to
government contracting opportunities, thereby stimulating economic development and fostering business
success. By successfully completing the rigorous certification process, Yvette Gavin Consulting has
demonstrated its eligibility, capability, and commitment to meeting the program's stringent requirements.

"We are honored to be certified as a Participant in the SBA's 8(a) Business Development Program," said Dr.
Yvette Gavin, Founder and CEO of Yvette Gavin Consulting. "This achievement represents a significant
milestone in our journey and reflects our dedication to providing exceptional services while contributing
to the economic vitality of our community."

As a certified participant in the 8(a) program, Yvette Gavin Consulting gains access to a wide range of
benefits, including sole-source contracts, mentorship opportunities, specialized business training, and
access to capital. These resources will enable YGC to strengthen its competitive position in the federal
marketplace and pursue new avenues for growth and innovation.

"We are excited about the opportunities that lie ahead as we leverage the resources provided by the 8(a)
program to drive our business forward," Dr. Gavin added. "This certification marks the beginning of an
exciting new chapter for Yvette Gavin Consulting, and we look forward to making a meaningful impact in
the years to come."

Yvette Gavin Consulting is committed to delivering excellence in every aspect of its operations and
remains dedicated to providing exceptional service to its clients. With the support of the SBA's 8(a)
Business Development Program, YGC is well-positioned to achieve new levels of success and create lasting
value for its customers, partners, and stakeholders.

For more information about Yvette Gavin Consulting and its services, please visit www.yvettegavin.com.
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